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Formentera's chief of mobility and territory, Rafael González, met today at local government
offices with Maria Magdalena Pons, head of the territory and landscapes section of the Balearic
government. At Pons' first official visit to the island, González and Pons spoke about each
administration's priorities for the coming legislative term. "We want to coordinate our efforts so
that Formentera and Palma share the same goals of territorial preservation", said González,
"not to mention improving public services and working towards ever shorter response times".
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